
Dear Parishioners, 
 

I am very pleased to welcome Fr. John Pallipadan,OCD , who has come from the Carmelite community in Kerala, India, to join the friars 

here at Morley and to take up the role of Assistant Priest. You will have the opportunity to meet him after Mass today and I know that 

you will make him welcome, so that he will soon feel at home here. 
 

This week we welcome back all our regular groups as the parish centre re-opens this Monday and a new year of activity begins. Let us 

all carry the peace and joy of the Christmas season, just passed, into the days ahead. - Fr. Sunny. 

Recently Deceased: Santo Martelli, Philomena Taylor, 
Herbert Fisher, Edward Crake, Reginald Ivan Price; 
 
Anniversaries: K.V. Joseph, Fred Ienco, Filippo di Rossi,  
 
Deceased: Emma Barbara Jolly, Maria Krzyszkowska, 
Oscar D’Souza; 
 
The Sick of the Parish: Ashley Roze, Lorranine Duncan, 
Priscilla Grainger, Maria Stillitano, Lisa Delaney, and all 
who are in need of our prayers. 

 

Parish Prayer Concerns 

PILGRIM STATUE: This week in the home of Mrs I 

Owen, 14B Camden Road, Dianella. Ph: 9276 8062 

Calendar of SaintsCalendar of SaintsCalendar of SaintsCalendar of Saints    

13th January: St.  Hilary, Bishop (368AD) 

17th January: St. Anthony, Founder (356AD) 

Catholic Archdiocese of Perth  

Personal Advocacy Service 

 

VACANCY:  TEMPORARY OFFICE 

ADMINISTRATOR – PART TIME 

Personal Advocacy Service (PAS) is an Archdiocesan Agency 

that provides one to one support for people with intellectual 

disabilities to enable them to live fully as active members of 

their local community. www.paswa.org.au 

PAS requires an Office Administrator to work in a job-share 

position (2-3 days/week). The right person will be required to 

handle a variety of duties including administrative support, 

book and record keeping, word processing and reception and 

be available to start week beginning 26 January.  The PAS 

office is located in Morley. 

 Applications close:  Friday 16 January 2015.   

For further information please call Anabelle on 9275 5388. 

On 7 February 1965, St Norbert College opened its 
doors to 28 boys in Year 6. These boys and their 
families joined the Norbertine Canons to form the 
foundations of a community and co-educational 
student body, which is now in excess of 800, and will 
celebrate its 50th Anniversary in 2015.  

 

Preparations are well under way for a number of formal and 
informal events, which will commence with a Community Mass to 
be held on the College grounds on Sunday, 15 February 2015. Ex
-students of the College are also invited to attend group reunions 
to be held throughout February and March 2015. Details, year 
groups and dates of reunions and all other celebrations will be 
published on the College website, http://www.norbert.wa.edu.au 
throughout the year. 

PARISH RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

PROGRAM 

The Parish Religious Education Programme (PREP) provides 
religious preparation for Catholic children attending non-Catholic 
schools. Two years of preparation is required before a child may 
recieve any of the Sacraments. Classes commence from Pre-
Primary to Year 6. Classes are held in this parish on Wednesdays 
during school terms, from 4.15pm—5.20pm. If you would like your 
child to attend, please note the following dates. 
 

PREP ENROLMENT DAY, 2015 
Wednesday 4th February  
Families who wish to enrol their children for the Parish Religious 
Programme classes for 2015 are required to please attend the 
enrolment day at ONE of the following times:                                           
 

2:30pm - 3.30pm OR 6.30pm - 7.30pm 
 

Classes are for  children attending non-catholic schools whose 
families wish them to receive religious instruction and prepare to 
receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation, First Communion or 
Confirmation. Please bring a copy of your child’s Baptism and any 
other Sacraments certificates. For any enquiries, please contact 
Sue Goodwin on 9276 8500 or email to ijprep@gmail.com 
      
Classes commence on Wednesday 11 February at 4:15pm. 

DON’T THROW THEM AWAY! 

As the school year comes to a close, please do not throw away 

your unwanted pencils and pens. Instead, drop them off 

to the foyer of the church or the parish office, where they 

will be put to good use. Thank you so much to those 

who have already donated. 

CONGRATULATIONS  AND CELEBRATIONS! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to all the children recently 

baptised in our parish: 

Blake Matthew Keel, Alessio Luca LaGuidara, 

Domenic John Wright, Ava Christine Ferrara, 

Zak Domenic Ferrara, Isabella Louise Condello, Lucas Antony 

Monaco, Lincoln Charles Rough, Enzo Scarvaci, Quinn Taylor, Sienna 

Brigitte Telles, Isaac Ugurlu, Madeline Olivia Zammit, Ellie 

Anastasia Chatzopoulos, Holly Colette Coady, Maria May Coombs, 

Isabelle Olivia D’Castro, Elizabeth Mok, Margaux Louise Logdat, 

Talia Anaya Catalano, Maria May Coombs, Maddox Ross and 

Gianna Elizabeth Cyriac. Please pray for these small ones and their 

families. 
 

We also congratulate Rachelle D’Silva and Nick 

Ryan, Justine D’Cruze and Gavin Taylor, Lara 

Cameron and Luke Frayling, who were married in 

our church recently. May their marriages be a 

source of life to them and all who know them throughout the 

years.        
 

 

Our warmest good wished to Gert Harding, turning  

90 years young this weekend. 

May God bless you as you enjoy the celebrations on 

your special day.   


